
 

 

 

 
March 25, 2020 

 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza 
Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400 051 

BSE Limited 
P.J. Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 

  
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulation, 2015 
 
This is in continuation of our letter dated March 24, 2020 regarding shut down of the 
manufacturing operations and offices of Kajaria Ceramics Limited (‘the Company’). 
 
We further wish to inform you that the Company’s manufacturing operations/offices will 
remain shut down till the time as mentioned in the directive issued/to be further issued by 
the Government. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 

 


